
April 30-May 4  Uniform Drive 

May 5                Student Bike-A-Thon Fundraiser 

May 6                Graduate Recognition Day 

May 13              Mother’s Day / Baby Dedication / 

                          Launch of “Baby Bottle Boomerang”  

May 23                Last Family Friendly Wednesday  

May 28             Memorial Day (Office Closed) 

May 30             Leadership Appreciation Night 

June 3-7, 10    Kidz Xtreme / Kidz Xtreme Family Day 

June 10             Backyard Kids Club Prayer Walk 

June 13             Backyard Kids Club Begins (through July 25) 

June 18            Father’s Day / Conclusion of “Baby Bottle Boomerang” 

APRIL 22, 2018 



SUNDAY,  APRIL 22 
  9:00 a.m.          LifeGroups 
10:30 a.m.           Worship 
  3:00 p.m.          Student Praise Team Practice 
  5:30 p.m.          Fervent Ladies Prayer Group 
 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 25 
   5:30 p.m.         Supper 
   6:15 p.m.        Opportunities for the Entire Family 
 

FRIDAY,  APRIL 27 
  7:30 a.m.         Men’s Prayer Meeting 
  
   

 

  

 

Families are invited to sign up 
to participate in our annual 
Baby Dedication Service at 
10:30 am on Mother’s Day, 
May 13. You do not have to 
be a member of the church to 
participate. Contact Teresa at 
teresa@petalfbc.com  or call 
the church office at 601-545-
3198 to sign up. 

Our journey through the entire 
Bible is already 16 weeks in! Hope 
you are reading with us and meet-
ing with a LifeGroup to discuss 
what you have read. It’s been an 
exciting journey and can’t wait for 
what is ahead! If you miss a mes-
sage, listen to it online at 
www.petalfbc.com, on our Face-
book page or the church app.  

Hope Clinic’s annual Heroes Walk for 
Hope is Saturday, April 28 at the 
Longleaf Trace USM Gate. For more 
i n f o  o r  t o  r e g i s t e r ,  v i s i t 
www.hcfriends.com/walk-for-hope or 

call 601-294-2181. 

Disaster Relief 
training is  being 
offered by the Miss. 
Baptist Convention 

Sat., April 28, 8:00 am. to  4:00 
p.m. at Improve Baptist Church in 
Columbia (2979 Hwy 44). The cost 
is $10 per person. Lunch is provid-
ed.  Trainees must be 18 years old  
to receive credentials. 

Volunteers Needed 

For Uniform Drive  

We will host our annual uniform 
drive Monday, April 30 through Fri-
day, May 4, 7 to 7:30 a.m. at PPS, 
PES and PUES. Volunteers are 
needed to work carpool lines. We 
will take any student sizes. Contact 
Melanie Blanton to sign up to work. 

Family Friendly Wednesday 
starts with supper @5:30 then 
AgeGroups @6:15. Menu this 
week is hamburgers, fries & 
variety of dessert.  

Kidz Xtreme -- June 3-7 

6:00 to 8:30 p.m.  

You can now register to work or 
attend Kidz Xtreme! Go to 
www.petalfbc.com/kidz-xtreme-
2018. Workers can also sign up in 
the foyer. Contact Denise Inmon 
with questions about working. The 
theme this year is “Amped: Live 

Fully Alive”. 


